
 

 

  
                      

 

 
 
 

We operate a zero abuse policy, both physical and 
verbal towards any member of our Practice Team. 
 
Any patient found in breach of this policy may have to 
find alternative care. 
 
Please respect the team that looks after you. 
 
Our Practice Reception Staff will ask you ‘the reason you 
need to be seen’ to ensure you receive the most 
appropriate medical care – please co-operate with 
them; all information remains confidential. 
 
 
 

 


